
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
9th July 2018 
 

EYFS/KS1 Pirate Party – Thursday 19th July 
 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
To celebrate the end of our very much enjoyed ‘Pirates and Explorers’ topic, we will be 
holding a pirate themed party. The party will take place on the afternoon of Thursday 19th 
July in school time. 
 
During the party we will all join together to share some pirate songs and chants in the 
hall, then return to classes for games and activities. We will end the party with 
refreshments outside, which we will provide. 
 
To help the children ‘get into character’ it would be lovely if they could bring some 
dressing up clothes to change into for the afternoon. Please don’t go out and buy anything 
especially for this, shorts and a t-shirt will be fine. We have some pirate accessories in 
school for those who don’t have anything pirate themed at home.  
 
If you have any questions please speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Natalie Martin and the EYFS/KS1 Team 
 
n.martin@parkgroveprimaryacademy 
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